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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am—School finishes at 3.05pm 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

 

For Sale  
 
 

Library bags $5.50 
Merit Books  $5.00 

Available from CPS Admin Office 

Principal’s Report 
 

 
Our thoughts are with all those communities across the country 
experiencing the devastation of the ongoing bushfires.  
With hundreds of NSW schools closed it is a difficult time for 
schools and their communities and we thank the dedicated men 
and women of the emergency response agencies for their tireless 
work. 
 
In our school, there is a lot going on, but not much to report. It 
is business as usual across the school for this time of year. 
Preparation for PBL Shining Day, Presentation Day, Year 6 
Graduation, reports and forward planning for 2020 are all well 
under way. An updated whole school assessment schedule and 
revised units of work for 2020 are also being worked on. 
 
Students in classrooms continue to be focused on their learning 
and we have seen far fewer discipliner issues across the school 
this term. As is to be expected in any school, a small group of 
students can have a negative impact on others, however we have 
strong processes in place to deal with those who choose not to 
be responsible, respectful learners. 
 
Remember this week end is the mid-term break, so no school 
this Friday or the following Monday. 
Have a great weekend everyone. 

Mr Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 

   We are a school of  

Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

Parent Reminder 
 

Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged from bringing 
nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar  Public School site. 
 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your children. 
Thank you. 

Mid-Term Break 

Friday, 15th November, 2019 
to 

Monday, 18th November, 2019 
 

Cobar Public School  
will be closed on these dates 

UNSW Global ICAS  
Mathematics Assessments: 

 

Congratulations to the following students for your  
participation and achievements in the UNSW Global ICAS 
Mathematics Assessments: 
 
Credit:  
 

Year 5  - Sarah Nicholson 
Year 6  - Deni Brown 
 
Merit: 
 

Year 3  - Jaxon Waugh 
Year 4  - Tayla Brilley, Sophie Bennett 
 
Participation: 
 

Year 2  -  Sophie Beer, Audrey Josephson, Lara Stephens 
Year 3  -  Charlotte Singleton 
Year 4  -  Alora Deppeler, Elijah Hodges, Lilliana  
                 Satterthwaite 
Year 5  -  Madison Chaplain, Muntaha Faisal, Mia Rogers,  
                 Jordan Bain-Meadows 
Year 6  -  Daniel Buckaman, Piper Neale, Nick Hodges,  
                 Holly Farrell  



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

15/11 to 
18/11 

 Mid-Term Break 

19/11  Year 2 Transition to Year 3 
             Time: 12:10-1:10pm  
 

21/11  Yr 6 Transition to High School 
             Time: Whole Day Visit 

28/11  Western School of Performing Arts Dance Concert 
             (Maximum of 45 students will be able to attend) 
 

03/12  Year 2 Transition  to Year 3  
             Time: 12:10-1:10pm  

06/12/19  Copper City Dance Centre Dance Concert 
            (Maximum of 30 students will be able to attend) 
             Where:  RSL 
             Cost: $5 
 

10/12   Student Presentation Ceremony  
             Time:  9:30-11:30am  
             Where: Cobar Bowling and Golf Club  

11/12   Year 6 Farewell Dinner  
             Where: Cobar Bowling and Golf Club  
 

12/12  CPS SRC Christmas Disco for Kinder to Year 6 

 5.30 to 7pm 

 Entry $2.00 

13/12   Christmas Concert CPS  
              Where: Hall  
              Time:  12pm– 1:30pm  

17/12   PBL Shining Day  - Pool Party 
 

18/12    Last day for Students for 2019 

19/12  Staff Development Day 
 

Copper/Zinc Team Assembly 
12.55pm to 1.35pm 

Week Date Class 

6 22-11-2019 MCF/MCvB 

8 06-12-2019 4/5/6DM 

9 13-12-2019 Christmas Concert 

Week Date Class 

6 22-11-2019 KM 

8 06-12-2019 1/2G & 1/2KO 

9 13-12-2019 Christmas Concert  

GOLD TEAM ASSEMBLY 
12.05pm to 12.45pm 

Canteen Roster  
(Flexi School’s cut off time is 9am) 

Monday, 18th November 
MTB—CPS Closed 

Monday, 25th November 
Help Required 

Tuesday, 19th November 
Help Required 

Tuesday, 26th November 
Help Required 

Wednesday, 20th November 
Help Required 

Wednesday, 27th November 
Help Required 

Thursday, 21st November 
Help Required 

Thursday, 28th November 
Help Required 

Friday, 22nd November 
Help Required 

Friday, 29th November 
Help Required 

School Attendance 
 

If you would like more information about  
attendance, please go to the link below. 

 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/
attendance-behaviour-and-engagement/school-

attendance 

Reminders: 
 

 Assembly is on even weeks of the term 

 Merit award books must be handed in to class  

 teachers by students no later than 9am,  Friday 
of non-assembly weeks or they will be held over 
until the next assembly 

 Please label student’s clothing,  lunchboxes, wa-
ter bottles etc 

 No hat, No play 

PBL 
Focus of the Week 

 

 

 

Responsible Respectful Learners 
 



Who Got 

Spotted this 

week? 

Kaylee Muldoon 
 

Kaylee was spotted by Ernie      
using a polite voice when asking 

Miss Gentles if she could pack up 
areas of the classroom. She also 
wrote a letter to all teachers in 
the school, saying  thank you    
for their hard work on World 
Teachers Day. Kaylee read      

her message over the loudspeaker 
system so all teachers could hear 

her message.                           
Very impressive Kaylee!   

Respectful 

Congratulations 

Jed McMillan  
 
 

Ernie has noticed that Jed is    
always very sensible when he is 

at school. He always makes 
sure he stays in bounds and  

uses equipment for its purpose. 
Jed is an honest and well-
mannered member of Cobar 

Public School and Ernie thinks 
he's a legend.  
Well done Jed!  

Responsible 

Jessica Carlaw 
Ernie has kept his eye on Jessica for a 

while, and wanted to give her the  
recognition she deserves.  

Jessica is a great role model when it 
comes to being a learner at C.P.S. Jessica 

always participates to the best of her 
ability in all subjects, she comes to school 
everyday prepared and eager to learn, and 
when an instruction is given she is always  

listening.  
 

Well done Jessica! 

Learner 














